
Wednesday, May 20, 2020 
 
 

Report from the Special Business Committee meeting 
TOPICS:  
2020-21 Budget 
 

 
PRESENTATIONS - The following unions presented their 2020-21 budget considerations: 

 Denise Wood, President of Nanaimo District Teachers’ Association  
o Objectives 
o Watch the presentation 

 Rob Zver, President of CUPE Local 606 
o Watch the presentation 

 

 
UPDATE – Secretary-Treasurer Mark Walsh provided an update on the 2020-21 
preliminary annual budget.  
 
Watch the update 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  
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